
Attention 6th Grade Parents/Guardians: 
 

JJ Daniell Middle School takes our students' emotional and physical safety 

seriously. To proactively address depression and teen suicide concerns, JJ 

Daniell Middle School is joining other Cobb County schools to offer suicide 

prevention training as part of the Signs of Suicide Prevention Program. This 

program has successfully increased help-seeking by students concerned about 

themselves or a friend.  It is the only school-based suicide prevention program 

selected by SAMSHA for its National Registry of Evidence-Based Programs and 

Practices that addresses suicide risk and depression while reducing suicide 

attempts.   
 

This program will be implemented through the 6th Grade Social 

Studies classes on October 15th and 16th.  Please don't hesitate to contact your 

student's counselor or view the counseling CTLS page for additional information 

about the program.  
 

Please complete this form if you DO NOT wish for your child to participate in this 

program. 

 

Thank you, 

The Daniell Counseling Team 

Lauren McAfee (lauren.mcafee@cobbk12.org) 

Cayce Pope (cayce.pope@cobbk12.org) 

678-594-8048 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-x3OL5-ROEmquMR_D8kYLZVxw-cfcpBGiypD5nii_AlURDk1UTA1TTZCSEMzUExBRlpGN0FVN1JFNS4u
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